
  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

 

    
 

        

  

     
   

  

    

         

        
      

       

          

      

     
     
       

             

      

    

         
     

   

        

        

          
            

          
        
          

      
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      

95.8% 

 

Next week at Ash Green, Reverend Robb will host an assembly at the Lower Site on 
Monday morning. On Thursday our lucky Year 2 children will spend the day at Lytham 
St. Annes and we end the week on Friday with Transition Day where children will spend 
the morning in their new classes and KS1 attendance winners will be rewarded with a 
trip to Square Chapel.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

AT TRINITY! 
 

Today we will say goodbye to 24 of 

our Year 6 children who will start as 

‘Year 7s’ at  

Trinity Academy next  

Monday 3 July.  

 

Next Friday 7th July your child will spend the morning in their new class / new school. At Ash Green 

next year classes will be as follows… 
   Lower Site     Upper Site 

Nursery   Mrs King    Miss Sayle 
Reception  Mrs Fazackerly    Mrs McHugh 

Year 1   Mrs Brierley/Mrs Rayner   Mrs Cawthra 
Year 2   Miss Crowther    Mrs O’Shea 

Year 3   Mrs Greenwood-Sole   Miss Thompson  
Year 4   Mrs Cotton    Mr Heppenstall 
Year 5   Miss Bedford    Mr Wardman 

Year 6   Mrs Crowther    Miss Taylor  
    

 

 

Our annual Prize Giving 

Evening is on  

Tuesday 18 July  

in the  

Lower Site Hall. 

If your child has won a prize a slip will be sent home. 
 

Please come along 

and support your 

child on this 

wonderful occasion. 
 

 Thank you for your support last Saturday at our Summer Fair. 

Over 400 people attended and we raised over £1500 which will 

now be spent on our wonderful children through resources, trips 

and other treats. 
 

Thanks to all the wonderful members of Friends of Ash Green 

for their drive and organisation and to staff at school for their 

hard work on the day. 

 

 

 
RESULTS… will arrive on 

Tuesday. If you have a child 

leaving for Trinity Academy then 

we will send the results by post. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 5 PARENTS’ AFTERNOON 

 

On Thursday 13 July the 

Year 5 parents are invited to a 

movie afternoon. 

 

MOVIE 
TIME! 

Please come 

along and watch 

the movies your 

children have 

made. 

 

Welcome from 

1.45pm  

 



  
     
 

 
   
    

 
 
 
 
 

     
        
     
     

      

        

    

   

     

       
        

     

         

   

     

     
   
 
       

    

       
  

   

      

    
   

     
       

           

        

         

      
     

      

        

      

 
  

   
  

  

Our Talk Topic next week will be 

‘SEASIDE HISTORY’.  

This will link to our UK Geography 

unit. 

 

Class Assemblies are at 9.05 only.  
 

Date Class 

14 July 2B/R & 2O 
 

REPORTS

S 

    
 
 
REPORTS WILL BE POSTED TO 
TRINITY LEAVERS.  

 

 

Parents, Carers and Grandparents… 

WE NEED YOU! 

Can you spare 15 minutes at the beginning or end of the school day? 

We are looking for volunteers to listen to individual children read. 

If you are interested please pass on your details to Mrs Parr. 

Thank you 


